
We are in the process of implementing a new security

system , which will provide access control for buildings
and video recording in select areas , including a camera that

will record the license plates of all vehicles that enter
the SSFS campus.
We will also be designating a central reception area , where

all campus visitors (anyone who is not a student or SSFS

faculty/staff) must register . 

If a site visit has been previously approved , the

visitor/guest will be escorted to the designated meeting

area
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SEE THE VIDEO HERE

https://vimeo.com/422789973

